
Art Exhibition 2017  

On Wednesday 14th July we held the Private view of the final art exhibition in 

the school library; the exhibition celebrated the culmination of the Art A level 

and GCSE courses. Parents, friends, art teachers from other schools and 

members of the Huntingdon NADFAS society attended the exhibition. On 

display were final outcomes and sketchbooks, the Art students at St. Peter’s 

produced some outstanding individual pieces of work showing clear dedication to 

their studies in the production of a portfolio of work. The sketchbooks are a 

visual delight of precise observational studies, experimental techniques and 

insightful comments and analysis of the work they have studied. The variety of 

work on display demonstrates the enjoyment of the subject and diversity of 

ideas and skills of our students. They demonstrate a willingness and ability to 

take risks, be creative and solve problems within their work; these are skills 

which can be applied to the future study of art or any other subject area.  


